
State Level Meeting on Celebration of Mahatma Gandhi’s 150th Birth Anniversary 

 

The first State Level Meeting regarding the celebration of Mahatma Gandhi's 150th Birth Anniversary was organized by Gandhi 

Smarak Sangrahalaya on February 2 and 3, 2018 at the premises of the Sangrahalaya. The representatives of various Gandhian 

Organizations from different districts of West Bengal attend the meeting.  

 

On February 2, the meeting was started by the opening song. At the inaugural session of the meeting Shri Narayan Basu, 

Chairman of the Sangrahalaya and Shri Sanjay Singha, Secretary of Central Gandhi Smarak Nidhi, New Delhi, discussed about 

the main agenda of the meeting. The representatives, who came to represent the meeting from different Gandhian Organizations 

from various districts, introduced themselves and explained about their activities in their districts at the first session. At the 

second session a discussion was made about the some valuable proposed programme and activities, which should be taken for  

celebration of such 150th Birth Anniversary in different parts of Bengal. A tentative plan of action of Gandhi Smarak 

Sangrahalaya was distributed to all the representatives for their consideration, which will be finalized in the next meeting. The 

first day was ended by visiting the Sangrahalaya and followed by a documentary film show, entitled 'Mahatma Gandhi - The 

20th Century Prophet (First documentary on Gandhiji, made during his life time). 

On February 3, the main focus of discussion was the formation of a State Level Committee and the fund raising process to 

celebrate such great occasion throughout the state. Sarder Amzad Ali, Former Member of Parliament, Government of India, 

Representatives of several adjoining municipalities delivered their valuable suggestions, which were accepted by all the 

representatives of the meeting. The meeting was ended by the vote of thanks, delivered by the Director-Secretary of the 

Sangrahalaya. 

 

     

 

 



 

 

      

 

 

 

       

 

 



 

 

    

 

 

 

     

 

 


	State Level Meeting on Celebration of Mahatma Gandhi’s 150th Birth Anniversary

